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Financial Report
The  Annual  Comprehensive
Financial Report of the School
District  of  Pittsburgh for  the
fiscal  year  ended  December
31, 2023 has been filed and is
available for public inspection
at  the  District’s  Finance
Division  or  on  our  website
at: https://www.pghschools
.org/finance.
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